Martin Haefele

From: Law, Matt [LAW@Northrock.ab.ca]

Sent: March 26, 2003 11:24 AM

To: Martin Haefele

Subject: RE: Summit Creek B-44 Environmental Assessment
Martin,

Thanks for the information. My fax is 514-8341.

I understand the EA process is fairly lengthy and could jeopardize the project. Our
Exploration Licence 397 expires July 31, 2004, so there is only one remaining operating
season available to us. 1In order for us to stage equipment in late August or early
September, we need to go to bid at the latest in June to give 4 weeks for the bids to be
open, a week for evaluation and award, and several weeks to get the equipment and fuel
together and on site. Your advice on how we can compress this time frame would be
appreciated.

I understand that Gordon Yakeleya was not prepared to have this application sent for EA,
notwithstanding he has been a consistent objector. 1Is it possible for him to retract his
objections, and either eliminate or shorten the EA process. I believe he has or is
writing a letter to that effect to the SLWB.

Regards,
Matt

————— Original Message-—-—--

From: Martin Haefele [mailto:MHaefele@mveirb.nt.cal
Sent: Tuesday, March 25, 2003 2:16 PM

[o: law@northrock.ab.ca

Subject: Summit Creek B-44 Environmental Assessment

Hi Matt,

Please see the attachment for some information on the Summit Creek project. Could you
give me your fax number to make sure I send everything to the right place.

Martin Haefele

Environmental Assessment Officer
MVEIRB

tel: (867) 766-7053



